
SAINT PETER AT GOWTS 15.9.23

FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear St Peter’s Families,

The children have started the term extremely well and embraced the many
opportunities of the St Peter’s curriculum!

As you will know we have amended Forest School slightly to ensure the children
are receiving the full Bushcraft experience. This was met with great enthusiasm
as the Yr5 children completed their full Bushcraft day! Their next Forest School
day will include skills for shelter making and camping which will lead into their
camping residential in the summer term.

Wow days have been aplenty! The children have included many art and design
skills when creating their Stone Age work and I know the History workshops
have been highly successful. It’s a great hook for learning and really enhances
the immersive learning experience for our children.

At St Peter’s we have over 20 after school clubs and try to accommodate as
many children as possible. We still have a few spaces in the skipping club if your child
would like to join us on a Tuesday. Unfortunately, Lincoln City After School Club is no
longer offering a 4.15pm pick up for our children therefore if your child goes to the
After School Club they will not be able to attend a school club. If you have any
questions about 4.15pm pick up please speak to Lincoln City or pop into the School
Office. We will keep reviewing and I’m sure they will support us if they have capacity.

For morning drop off, please can you drop your children at the school gate. This gives
the children an opportunity to develop their independence and walk into class on
their own. If you need to speak to the class teacher, please mention this to the
person on the gate. If you need to speak to Ms Gledhill, please go to the School
Office. Thank you for your support.

Best wishes,

Emily Mayer



MRS MAYER’S BOOK REVIEW

I recommended this book over the Summer Holidays. It’s a fabulous magical

adventure with brilliant characters! A great quest for self-identify and

recognition for the importance of teamwork.

The Widdershins sisters, Betty, Fliss and Charlie are trapped, prevented from

leaving their home on Crowstone by an ancient family curse. When they

inherit three magical objects with the power to change their fate, adventure

beckons. But are they being led into even greater danger?

DIARY DATES

Monday 11th September - Y5 at Forest School
Monday 18th September - Y6 at Forest School
Monday 18th September - Y1 Local Walk (pm)
Monday 25th September - Y4 at Forest School
Monday 2nd October - Y3 at Forest School
Wednesday 4th October - Harvest Festival in Church (Parents invited so don’t forget to save the date)
Monday 9th October - Y2 at Forest School
Tuesday 10th October - Photographer in School
Tuesday 10th October - Book Fair in School (week)
Monday 16th October - Y1 at Forest School

TERM DATES

Please do take note of these term dates and remember that every day in school is vital for all children.

Term 1 - Wednesday 6th September 2023 to Friday 20th October 2023
Term 2 - Tuesday 31st October 2023 to Wednesday 20th December 2023
Term 3 - Wednesday 3rd January 2024 to Friday 9th February 2024
Term 4 - Monday 19th February 2024 to 28th March 2024
Term 5 - Tuesday 16th April 2024 to Friday 24th May 2024
Term 6 - Monday 3rd June 2024 to Friday 19th July 2024


